
 

MCMURRAY LOCATION 

It is officially my favorite time of year!!!! First, 
Halloween, then Thanksgiving, then Christmas. Love love 
love it!!!  

Halloween, as most of you know is my fave!!! We will be 
holding two celebrations at the center this year. Our 
annual trick or treat parade that is held during the day 
where the children bring their costumes to school, parade 
through the parking lot to get treats passed out by 
parent volunteers (let me know if you would like to) and 
then we have a party in the center. This will be held at 
10:00am on Tuesday, October 31st.  

Room counts are as followed if you would like to bring in 
treats. PLEASE no peanut butter  

Infants-10  Young Toddler-14  Older Toddler-15 Preschool-
24 

THEN, we will have a TRUNK or TREAT starting at 6:30pm on 
Friday, October 20th. Sign ups will be posted on the main 
entrance door to sign up if you want to TRUNK. If you are 
only treating you do not need to sign up. More details to 
come soon.  

Canon Mac parents, those big kids do not have school on 
Monday, October 9th in observance of Columbus Day.  

We will be completing the developmental assessments on 
the children during the month of October. Please keep an 
eye out for those and remember, we can schedule a 
conference at any time if you would like one.  



This past month, we have had to have a lot of 
communication with the preschoolers and their parents 
about the behaviors that have been going on in the 
classroom. Please continue to work alongside of us on 
communicating with the children on the importance of 
using helping hands, not using potty words, and never 
ever any weapons. Thank you for your immediate attention 
to this matter.  

One last reminder, if your child has come down with an 
illness, please make sure to follow the protocols in 
place at the center. We are trying as hard as we can to 
minimize the spread of anything, but we need your help 
too. Thanks so much!!! 

I hope everyone has a great and fun Halloween and month 
of October.  

 


